
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Department of English 
E-News No. 15/2019 

 
 

Welcome 
We are happy to welcome Ms. Yip Miu Bing, our new part-time office assistant. She will help us in the 
afternoons. Please drop by and welcome her. 
 
 

Student Achievements 
Our final-year student Kelly Kam received the 2018 Outstanding Student Awards (Social Service) in 
recognition of her outstanding achievements in social service and in particular for her service to the 
CUHK community. Kelly has also been selected as one of the twelve awardees to be featured in the 2019 
CUHK Calendar! Well done and congratulations, Kelly!  
 
 

SPARK - A Festival of Ideas 
British Council’s Spark Festival, held from 18-20 January at Tai Kwun, celebrates creativity across the 
arts, sciences and education. Find out more about its programme of interactive shows and stimulating 
talks here.   
 

 

Career Talks 
Is Google cool enough for you? Do you know you can get certified in digital marketing? Would you like to 
take a tour of Google Hong Kong office and find out how digital marketing can help you advance your 
career?  
 

This workshop on digital marketing at Google is organized by the OSA as part of the “Flourishing First 
Year Programme” and offers a wonderful learning opportunity. Don’t miss out!  
 

Date:   23 January 2019 (Wednesday) 
Time:   4:30pm – 6:30pm 
Venue:   Google HK Office (Time Square, Causeway Bay) 
Language:  Cantonese 
Registration:  https://cloud.itsc.cuhk.edu.hk/webform/view.php?id=6547236 
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Research and Publications 
Our first-year MPhil student Ross Ng published two papers in international journals. “Critical 
multimodal discourse analyses of news discourse on Facebook and YouTube” appeared in The Journal 
of Asia TEFL, and “Code-mixing of Cantonese-English bilingual children with different language 
dominance patterns” was published by The Journal of English as an International Language.  
 

 

Outreach 
On 8 January 2019, Professor Tay conducted a three-hour Professional Development Workshop for 
secondary school teachers entitled "Hong Kong Through Images and Imagery" on behalf of the 
Education Bureau. This is a workshop that helps English language as well as literature teachers explore 
the teaching of creative writing via visual imagery in the classroom.   
  
 

The Department wishes everyone a Happy 2019! 
 

http://journal.asiatefl.org/main/main.php?main=1&sub=2&submode=3&PageMode=JournalView&inx_journals=58&inx_contents=648&s_title=Critical_Multimodal_Discourse_Analyses_of_News_Discourse_on_Facebook_and_YouTube
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https://www.elejournals.com/1851/eilj-2018/eilj-volume-13-issue-2-1-december-2018/
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